
 
 
1st November 2023 
 
Dear Parent / Carer  
 
Tickets for Matilda the Musical 
 
Excitement is growing in school as the December production of Matilda the Musical takes shape in rehearsals. 
The production team and the cast are delighted with the progress that has been made since September.    
Now ticket sales are being launched, GMS extends an invitation to all our families and friends to see what 
promises to be a fabulous performance of this classic story. Early reservation of seats through Wise Pay is 
recommended to avoid disappointment. Please note WisePay opens on Wednesday 1st November  for this 
event. 
 
Tickets are £6 for adults and £3 for children and OAPs. Also available is a group ticket, at £15 for groups/families 
of 4.  
 
Please note we will not be issuing paper tickets but your email confirmation from WisePay will be your proof 
of purchase and should be shown at the door. Please check, once you have paid that you have a receipt, it 
might go to your junk email. Any issue after payment please email Mr. Ross on  
sross@gms.bucks.sch.uk  
 
The dates of the performances are as follows:   
 

• Wednesday 13th December at 7pm (doors open at approximately 6:15pm). 

• Thursday 14th December at 7pm (doors open at approximately 6:15pm). 

•  

We look forward to welcoming you in December when we stage Matilda the Musical. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Deborah Chenery 
Head of Drama 
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